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ALEKS® MATH COURSES APPROVED BY  
GEORGIA STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ALEKS included as a State Recommended Learning Resource 
 

IRVINE, CA – ALEKS Corporation, a leading provider of web-based learning and assessment 
solutions for mathematics, science, and business courses, today announced that the Georgia State 
Board of Education has approved select ALEKS K-12 mathematics courses for inclusion on the 
state’s list of 2012 State Recommended Learning Resources. 
 
The 2012 State Recommended Learning Resources list provides suggested learning resources for 
use in Georgia’s public schools. The goal of the list is to provide school systems with a variety 
of learning resources to choose from for each subject area, ensuring that the recommended core 
instructional materials have been thoroughly reviewed and represent the highest quality of 
instructional materials to benefit students.  
 
With the approval of ALEKS as a 2012 State Recommended Learning Resource, more schools 
will be able to implement the program and more students will be able to experience its 
individualized learning and assessment that creates dramatic learning outcomes in mathematics.   
 
“ALEKS is an outstanding program and my students’ test scores and grade level performance 
prove it! For the past two years, my class has used ALEKS and we have led the district in math 
scores,” said Charles Stubbs, a teacher at Luella Elementary School in Locust Grove. “I want my 
students to be successful and feel confident and that is what I get with ALEKS.” 
 
Using artificial intelligence and adaptive questioning, ALEKS identifies precisely what a student 
knows and doesn’t know within a course. Through truly individualized instruction on the exact 
topics the student is most ready to learn, ALEKS targets gaps in knowledge and enables 
immediate success in learning new material. ALEKS also offers comprehensive coverage of the 
Common Core Georgia Performance Standards (CCGPS) and offers robust progress monitoring 
for teachers and administrators. 
 
The following ALEKS courses have been approved by the Georgia State Board of Education for 
use by schools in the state: 
 

 Mathematics - LV 3 (with QuickTables) 
 Mathematics - LV 4 (with QuickTables) 
 Mathematics - LV 5 (with QuickTables) 
 Mathematics – MS/LV 6 
 Middle School Math Course 1 
 Middle School Math Course 2 
 Middle School Math Course 3 
 Pre-Algebra 



 Algebra 1 
 High School Geometry 
 Integrated Mathematics I 
 Algebra 2 
 PreCalculus 

 
To view the content covered in the courses listed above, please visit 
www.aleks.com/k12/course_products. Educators can also explore these courses by signing up 
for a complimentary trial at www.aleks.com/free_trial/instructor.  
 
About ALEKS Corporation 
ALEKS Corporation is a leader in the creation of web-based, artificially intelligent educational 
software. ALEKS assessment and learning technologies were originally developed by a team of 
cognitive scientists, mathematicians, and software engineers at the University of California, 
Irvine, with major funding from the National Science Foundation. ALEKS is founded on 
groundbreaking research in mathematical cognitive science known as Knowledge Space Theory. 
Through adaptive questioning, ALEKS accurately assesses a student’s knowledge state, and then 
delivers targeted instruction on the topics a student is most ready to learn. 
 
ALEKS has been used by millions of students in over 50 different mathematics, science, and 
business courses at thousands of K-12 schools, colleges, and universities throughout the world. 
For additional information, visit: www.aleks.com.  
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